Memorandum

Date: August 13, 2012

To: Clerk of the Board, Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

From: Scott McGolpin, Public Works Direct

Subject: Withdraw ltem A-24 - Phase 3 Recycled
Water Distribution Project, Fourth Supervisorial District

CC: Mark Schleich, Deputy Public Works Director
Resource Recovery & Waste Management Division

The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors withdraw
item A-24 on the August 14, 2012 agenda regarding the Phase 3 Recycled Water
Distribution project located in the fourth supervisorial district. This item is
proposed to be heard by the Board at a later date.

Please contact me for any questions you may have at x3010.

Thank you



